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Clause
How	should	highly	productive	land	be	considered	when	planning	for	future	urban	expansion?
Notes
Urban	expansion	should	be	totally	prohibited	on	highly	productive	land	and	the	owners	should	be	protected	from	excessive	local
body	rates	as	the	land	is	a	community	benefit	while	in	food	production.

Clause
How	should	highly	productive	land	be	considered	when	providing	for	rural-lifestyle	development?
Notes
Rural	lifestyle	block	development	should	be	totally	prohibited	on	highly	productive	land	and	the	owners	should	be	protected	from
excessive	local	body	rates	as	the	land	is	a	community	benefit	while	in	food	production.




